
My name is Peter Lagueras and this is my 18th season officiating football.  I have 
been a Big Brother and have been working closely with Dave Ashley over the last 
couple of years. 

I would like to be a Member at Large mainly because I believe it is important to 
give back to RCCFO and to keep improving the chapter and trying to improve all 
officials that are a part of our “brotherhood.”  I am always listening to all officials 
that have questions whether it be rules or mechanics and am willing to discuss it 
or explain it in a way that makes sense for the officials. 

I have helped many officials with the exams, so they are able to meet that part of 
the program.  I try to officiate as many games as possible, so I am able to work 
with as many officials as possible.  I would like to continue working with all of you 
and listening to your ideas in ways to help grow the chapter and making it more 
accessible for others to become an official.  


